Police Commissioner Response

Case # 21-0013-1



Bernard C. “Jack” Young Michael S. Harrison
Mayor Police Commissioner

October 20, 2020

Isabel Mercedes Cumming
Office of the Inspector General
City Hall, Room 635

100 North Holliday Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

RE: Referral regarding OIG #21-0013-1

Dear Ms. Cumming,

We have received your referral regarding the issues identified in case #21-0013-1. This matter was been referred
to the Public Integrity Bureau in early September when your office first informed us of this issue. BPD has already

opened an administrative investigation into the incident and will take the appropriate action to address the matter.

Sincerely,
7

Michael S. Harti$on
Police Commissioner

/-’ -

c/o 242 West 29" Street o Baltimore, Maryland 21211-2908



